
LD 1334 (Film reimbursement and film credit) concerns: 
• § 36 M.R.S. § 6901, sub-§ 2 should also be amended to reflect the increased limitation on the 

amount of wages that qualify for the wage reimbursement. 
• MRS suggests that Section 8 of the bill be amended to apply to productions certified during tax 

years beginning on or after January 1, 2022 to prevent separate credit amounts/limitations for 
productions certified during the tax year. 

• As proposed, there is no limit on the amount of the refundable credit. 
 
Thank you,  
Heather 

Heather O. Popadak  

Director, Income/Estate Tax Division  
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P.O. Box 1060  
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